
COVID-19 AND SUMMER CAMP  

 
March 19, 2020 

 
Dear Camp Families, 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you for Summer Camp 2020! 
 
Summer Camp 2020 planning and preparations are well underway, and our counselors and staff are excited for 
another opportunity to spend our summers with you. Registration is open for Mustang Island Family Camp, 
Duncan Park Summer & Family Camp, and Camp Capers Summer Camp & Fall Retreats. Visit our website, at 
www.dwtx.org/camps, to sign up and learn more. 
 
In the event that any camp program must be canceled, registration fees can be reimbursed or credited to your 
account for future reservations. For specific registration questions, contact each camp office directly. 
 
All of our staff members are taking great care to be proactive about the emerging community health concerns 
related to COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus). We are monitoring the situation daily and will adapt our procedures and 
programming as necessary to comply with local, state, and national recommendations and mandates from the Texas 
Department of Health Services, local health departments and municipalities, and the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention. 
 
Your family’s health and safety, and that of our greater community, is our top priority. We always take extra 
precautions to reduce the spread of communicable diseases at camp, in order to prioritize the health and safety of 
our guests and staff. These precautions include, but are not limited to, deep cleaning surfaces, 24-Hour Health 
Check-In Forms for youth camps, easily accessible hand sanitizer and tissues, and cautioning our staff to stay home 
when sick.  
 
As summer approaches, please follow and interact with our camp programs through Facebook and Instagram. 
Counselors and staff are going to share “camp moments” on social media on a regular basis, and we want to hear 
from y’all about your favorite camp memories, too! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact each individual site director, contact information below, or 
reach out to Rob Watson, Director of Camps and Conferences, at rob.watson@dwtx.org or (210)837-2788. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Kevin Spaeth 
kevin.spaeth@dwtx.org  
Mustang Island Conf. Center 
(361) 749-1800 

Johnson Jeffers 
johnson.jeffers@dwtx.org   
Camp Capers 
(830) 995-3966 

Katie Young 
duncan.park@dwtx.org   
Duncan Park 
(325) 370-7901 


